

News from Mrs. Vanderwall 3rd 9rade May 19, 2017



Reading: We ended our Social Book Club with a great discussion! I love how these books make the students think and challenge themselves. Over the next 3 weeks, we will be doing a genre study. This will involved an assortment of picture books that focus on the same topic: Taking Care of our World. Each book will be a different genre. Please continue having your child read at home!!	Writing: We will be editing and publishing our last piece on Tuesday!
Science Mrs VanSlooten will be teaching science to my students.	Social Studies: The Growth of Mi- chigan continues. The last two activities are manufacturing and automobile industry.
Spelling Spelling is done for the year!	Math: We will be wrapping up unit 4 quickly. This week we started the 2nd part. We reviewed addition with regrouping. Next week, we will review subtraction with ungrouping. Then we'll take the test. Our last unit is story problems. Remember to do xtramath!!
Specials Schedule	Other Need to Knows!
Monday - Field Trip	Field Trip is on Monday.
Tuesday - Music & Last Library!	Tuesday is the last day to check out books.
Wednesday – Art	Reading Counts has ended. The party will be on June 2.
Thursday - Gym Friday - Music	Memorial Day (May 29) no school Class blog: <u>mvanderw.edublogs.org</u>